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October 10, 1995 FAX  758¢

Re:  Kake Elementary School, Site Superintendent

To Whom It May Concern:

We have recently completed construction of an Elementary School in Kake, Alaska. The facility
is a one story 10,000 sf wood frame building constructed by Shaffer Tisher Construction. Royce
Rath was their site Superintendent.

Royce was a pleasure with which to work. He was organized and thorough, planning well in
advance of constr ogress. Questions pertaining to upcoming construction activity were
asked in a timely manner, allowing adequate time for response as well as site preparation. Royce
interpreted the construction documents accurately and sought to execute the work in a craftsman
like manner. His work and the work of those under him was of excellent quality.

Royce seemed to have good rapport with both Subcontractor and School Personnel. He
responded in all situations in a straight forward, calm and respectful manner.

We are pleased with the finish product of the new Elementary School and we would not hesitate
to recommend Royce for work on other projects.

Sincerely,
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James B. Stenkamp, Architect
12305 38th Ave, N.E.

Seattle, WA 98125

(206) 365-5946

October 11, 1995
To Whom it may concern,

I am writing this letter on behalf of Mr. Royce Rath, a contractor with whom | have had
a number of opportunities to work with. Mr. Rath was the Construction Superintendent
for Shafer-Tisher Construction, while | was Project Architect for the renovation of the
Shoe-Atika Totem Square Building in Sitka, Alaska. These renovation projects were
under construction from June, 1892 to April, 1994. The work included all aspacts of
interlor construction, and was especially difficult due to the unique construction and lack
of information available on the Totem Squars Building. Mr. Rath performed the work
admirably, and was very easy to work with. When problems were discovered he made
reasonable suggestions for solutions, and always acted professionally. He worked very
well with the subcontractors, and the clients were quite pleased with the final products. |
have absolutely no reservations in recommending him for future construction projects.

Please feel free to contact me if you should have any questions.
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